
Part-Time Police Officer  
 

 

 
 

Submit Resumes to JEllexson@maywood-il.gov 
 

The Village of Maywood is committed to equal employment opportunity and to compliance with federal antidiscrimination laws. We also comply with Illinois law, 
which prohibits discrimination and harassment against any employees or applicants for employment based on race, color, sex (including married women and 
unmarried mothers), religion, age (40 or older), national origin, ancestry, marital status, protective order status, military status, unfavorable discharge from military 
service, sexual orientation (including actual or perceived orientation and gender identity), citizenship status, genetic information, ancestry, religion, pregnancy 
(including childbirth or medical or common conditions related to pregnancy or childbirth, past pregnancy condition and the potential or intention to become pregnant), 
certain arrest or criminal history records, homelessness (i.e., lack of a permanent mailing address or a mailing address that is a shelter or social services provider) and 
use of lawful products outside of work during nonworking hours. The Village will not tolerate discrimination or harassment based upon these characteristics or any 
other characteristic protected by applicable federal, state, or local law. The Village of Maywood welcomes diversity in the workplace and appreciates the gift it brings 
in serving others.  
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